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01/04/2025  15:33:182025/1355/T OBJ Ameenesh Shah I see no valid reasons for the removal of a healthy and mature tree that adds significant value to 

the conservation area streetscape.

The excuses given for removal are that it is a non-native species and yet that does not seem to 

be a valid reason when it is thriving quite happily and has done for at least 20+ years (probably 

many more than this based on its size). This reason made all the more incongruous in that the 

proposed replacement is also non-native so nothing being solved by removal. 

The existing tree is a mature, slow growing and easy to manage variety and should be left in 

place.
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